VivaCell-MTs finances
videoconferencing at

AUA

Armenia’s largest mobile operator
VivaCell-MTS provided 60.6 mil-
lion AMD (approx. $175,000) to the
American University of Armenia
for a new videoconferencing room.
The official opening ceremonies
took place on March 11.

According to Mediamax, the new
videoconferencing room offers in-
teractive telecommunication tech-
nologies, which will allow both stu-
dents and protessors located in dif
ferent countries to interact via two
way video and audio transmissions
Administrators at the university say
that thanks to this new technology
students and faculty at the univer
sity will benefit from guest lecturers
from other universities.

The videoconferencing room is
located in the new Paramaz Ave
disian Building, Arminfo reported.
The first videoconference lecture
was led by Dr. Michael Thompson
from the University of North Caro-
lina at Charlotte for students of the
College of Health Sciences at AUA.

Ralph Yirikian, general man-
ager of VivaCell-MTs said, “Video-
conferencing allows students from
Armenia and their peers in other
countries to explore, communicate,
analyze and share information and
ideas with one another.” And Presi-
dent Haroutune Armenian of
AUA said, “The VivaCell-MTS com-
mitment to education in Armenia
is exemplary and demonstrates its
direct continued support of the
community.”
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